
October 17, 2011 

 

Attendance: Steve Caboor  Terri Fritsche   Also Attended:  

Sandy Aronson Larry Vittal    Yvette Barajas 

Kelly Hock  Katie Pall   Kerrie Trebonsky 

 Kathleen Heinz Rose Jurczewski 

  Linnea Corsten Joan DiPiero 

    

Time:  Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Secretary’s Report: 

 

A motion was made by Linnea Corsten to approve the September 2, 2011 

minutes, and seconded by Rose Jurczewski.  All were in favor. 

 

Athletic Director’s Report: 

 

 Pete is not present. 

 

Kelly goes over his Athletic Report. 

 

 The last home football game will be this Friday, October 21
st
. 

 

 Girl’s volleyball is Friday, October 21
st
 and Saturday, October 22

nd
. 

 

We received two on-line membership checks in the amount of $2,682.00 and 

$13,700.00, which totals $16,382.00 

 

Concession Report: 

 

We are still having a problem with no shows for concessions. 

 

Since Deb’s position of Vice President has not been filled, we are in need of a 

person to help coordinate a team parent, opener/closer for concessions and follow 

through with it.  Yvette will help out with coordinating the parents after the 

meetings. 

 

Meetings to be covered for Winter sports: 

Wrestling and Boy’s Bowling:  Larry  

Girl’s Gymnastics, Girl’s Bowling and Boy’s Swimming:  Terri 

Girl’s Basketball:  Katie 

Boy’s Basketball:  Steve 

Lancettes:  Linnea 

 



Treasurer’s Report: 

 

Steve said they are bonded and he is going to do an insurance liability policy.  He 

will talk to our sponsor, State Farm about this.  

 

Steve goes over his Treasurer’s Report. 

 

A motion was made by Larry Vittal to approve the Treasurer’s Report, and 

seconded by Terri Fritsche.  All were in favor. 

 

Vice President’s Report: 

 

No report. 

 

A motion was made by Kelly Hock for Yvette Barajas to be Vice President, and 

seconded by Katie Pall. 

 

 School Store Report: 

 

Linnea said they are good with volunteers at the school stores.  One of the 

freshman parents will be taking over her position for next Fall.  

 

 Spirit Wear Report: 

 

Sales were down at the last game.  They have new spirit wear:  shirts, Alumni 

shirts (without year) and flannel pants. 

 

They will sell spirit wear at the Craft Fair on December 3
rd

. 

 

Spirit wear will be sold at the “Pack the Place Basketball” game. 

 

Membership Report: 

 

We have 61 more memberships this year. 

 

Sponsorship Report: 

 

Dr. Dogs signed a three-year contract.  Rose is working on getting Anyways and 

Blockbuster to be sponsors.  Wing Stop will be having a promo night at this 

Friday’s football game. 

  

Fundraising Report: 

 

The last poker night was our lowest.  We made $1,900. Larry was short of help.  

 



Website: 

  

Rose has been updating the website.  

 

Meeting is adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for November 14, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. 


